From: Vernon Black

To: Glass, Dara <djglass@blm.gov> (djalass@blm.gov); Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Devon-Bellatrix 28 Fed #1H

Date: Friday, June 17, 2016 8:55:53 AM

Attachments: Devon Bellatrix 28 Fed 1H Lab (MBlaze).pdf

Good Morning Dara and Heather,

Please see the attached lab results from the soil samples obtained 90 days after the MicroBlaze
application. When compared to the delineation samples we’ve accomplished a drastic reduction in
the hydrocarbons on the surface (no contaminants were detected blow the surface). Please accept
this correspondence as request for closure.

Heather, | don’t think one was actually supposed to have been reported to NM OCD since it was less
than 5 bbls, but looks like it was reported.

Thanks for all your help,
Vernon K. Black

Hungry Horse, LLC

PO Box 1058

Hobbs, NM 88241
575-393-3386 office
575-631-2253 cell
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